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Here are 
the keys.

Lower down payment
No-PMI options
Competitive rates
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Announcements

Annual Meeting 2025
Tuesday, April 8, 2025
Annual Meeting 2025 is a kid-friendly, outdoor tent event 
held in the parking lot of our corporate office at 1305 
Centerpoint Blvd. The event starts at 4:30 PM, the Meeting 
begins at 5:30 PM, and concludes at 6:30 PM. For more 
details, visit tvacreditunion.com/annualmeeting.

Shred Day
Saturday, March 15, 2025
Jefferson County High School
115 W Dumplin Valley Road, Dandridge, TN 37725
For more information, visit tvacreditunion.com/shred

During holiday closings, you can access your account 24/7 with online and mobile 
banking. Debit and credit card support is also available anytime by calling (865) 
544-5400 and selecting option 5 for Cards.

Good Friday
Friday, April 18, 2025
KTVAECU® will be closed on 
Friday, April 18, in observance of Good Friday.

Coming in June 2025
New Digital Platform
Saturday, May 31, 2025 - Tuesday, June 3, 2025
Our online banking, mobile app, website, and core systems 
are getting major improvements on June 3! 

At the end of business day on Friday, May 30:
Branch lobbies, drive-thrus, and the call center will 
temporarily close.
Online banking, the mobile app, and telephone banking 
will be temporarily unavailable.

We'll reopen our doors on June 3, ready to show off our 
new upgrades, online banking, and mobile app!

Things you can do before the big date:
Mark your calendars for the above key dates.
Call us or log in to digital banking to verify your personal 
information: primary phone number, mailing address, 
email, and any joint accounts on which you are listed. 
You will need this information to verify your accounts 
and when you re-register for the new online banking and 
mobile app on June 3!

Thank you for your understanding as we work to bring you 
upgraded services!


